
BIRTHDAYS: 23 Aug; Joe Puglisi, 24 Aug; Stephanie Goggins, 25 Aug; Cliff Workman, 
26 Aug; Reg Sawyer, 27 Aug; Leonie Smith and Issa Shalhoub. 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:  
23 Aug; Denise and Brian Morrison, 25 Aug; Jean and Dick Crouch. 

 

Tonight: MEMBERSHIP NIGHT 
Ron Coote AM 

Fellowship: Leonie Smith, Ian Tibbles, Clive Cross, Dale Wilford and all members 
 

Future Programs:  

 

28 Aug: Christine Stein and John Payne; SPAIN 
Partners’ Night 
Fellowship: Phil Brown and Simon Brown 
 

SEPTEMBER IS ROTARY’S BASIC EDUCATION AND 
LITERACY MONTH 
 

4 Sept: DG Margaret Hassall Club Visit 
Fellowship: Glenn Wran and George Chittick 
 

11 Sept: MEETING CANCELLED: to encourage 
members to attend and help at the Business 
Award Night, Friday 7 September 
 

18 Sept: TBA  
Fellowship: Peter Culham and Dick Crouch  
 

25 Sept: TBA 
Fellowship: Dom Fondacaro and Tony Fondacaro 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting’s Report; 14 August 2018 
 

President Craig Saunders welcomed members to the club assembly. 
- President Craig reminded members that we are all volunteers and to respect each other’s opinion.  
- President Craig also reminded the members of the ‘Four Way Test’  

Of the things we think, say and do: 
Is it the truth? 
Is it fair to all concerned? 
Will it build Goodwill and Better Friendship? 
Will it be Beneficial to all concerned? 

 

Treasurer Ross Wade gave a quick report on the accounts all healthy, though fees are NOW OVERDUE. 
 

PP Dick Crouch spoke on the Business Awards, 3 weeks away, entries are coming in, tickets are now 
available.  Assistance is required on the day to move alcohol from IGA Milton to Dunn Lewis and clear up 
the next day 9:30am.  Judging starting next Wednesday 5pm. 
 

Community Service Director Emile Jansen spoke on the Ulladulla Branch of Lifeline has been made 
part of the Lighthouse Project.  
 

Youth Service Director Andrea Tucker – ‘Business Community Network’ only 30 tickets left, 
preselling raffle has started, tickets $5.00 each, millions of prizes to be won.  RYPEN camp coming up in 
September so far there is one applicant. 

 
 

 

 
 

WEEKLY BULLETIN 
21 August 2018 

Volume 59 - Issue 8 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 Pres Craig Saunders         DG Margaret Hassall               AG PDG Glenn Wran      RI Pres Barry Rassin 

 

        Bulletin editors: Yvonne Young and Issa Shalhoub                                 Club’s Website and Club’s Facebook 
 

   

 AUGUST IS MEMBERSHIP AND NEW CLUB DEVELOPMENT MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
à Dues are now OVERDUE ß 

24 Aug Fri 
Business Community Network, 
at Cupitt 
Proceeds to Rotary Youth 

7 Sep Fri Business Awards Night 
Dunn Lewis Centre 

8 Sept Sat Tidying and cleaning up after 
the Award Night, 9:30am 

11 Sep Tues No Meeting 
14-16 Sep Fri-Sun RYPEN at Mogo 
5 to 7 Oct Fri-Sun District Conference, Cooma 

10 Oct  Hat Day 

17 Nov Sat 
9 to 9 

Relay For Life -12hours 
Civic Centre 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to 
fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  

PLEASE arrange a replacement and or let the 
Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to  
Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au 
by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 

 

http://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au


Members were asked a number of questions including; keeping the grace (toast), National Anthem, 
members voted to keep both of these traditions in the club.  A discussion was then held on the dinners; 
members voted to keep the alternate meals. 
 

A number of our members and their families have been affected by the bushfires, our thoughts are with 
you all at this time.  It’s a reminder that Bushfires are a part of our landscape in the area and country, in 
particular now with a very dry winter.  Please members be waterwise, clean up your property and be aware 
of fire activity. 
 

 

 

Meeting’s Report by Yvonne Young, thank you Yvonne. 
 
 

End of Report. 
 

Members who prefer a fish meal please notify Ed Zonneveldt before 12noon on Tuesdays so he 
can relay your request when he gives the chef the numbers of attendees. 

 

Contact Ed: 0407 958 516, edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au 
 

Please notify Ed if you are an apology or you might be charged the cost of a meal.       Thank you. 
 

 
 
 

The ‘Max Bayliss Award’ is designed to recognise an individual making a significant contribution 
to the community. 

Do you know of a member of the community worthy of nominating? 
Please see Wayne Fry. Nomination Forms will be available tonight. 

 
 

“GUPTA IS SELECTION FOR 2020-21 RI PRESIDENT” 
Rotary Weekly August 2018 
 

Sushil Kumar Gupta, of the Rotary Club of Delhi Midwest, Delhi, India, is the selection of the 
Nominating Committee for President of Rotary International for 2020-21. He will be declared 
the president-nominee on 1 October if no challenging candidates have been suggested.  
Gupta says he wants to increase Rotary’s humanitarian impact as well as the diversity of its 
membership. 
 

 

 
 

 Club Toast: “Good food, good fellowship and the privilege to serve.” 

mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au
https://www.facebook.com/rotarydelhimidwest/

